## BridgePrep Academy South

10700 SW 56 Street Miami, FL 33165 (305)271-3109 www.BridgePrepSouth.com



Ms. Yvette Rodriguez Principal

Ms. Maydelin Beceiro Assistant Principal

Dear Bulldog Families,

What a unique time we are in. We recognize how incredibly difficult this situation is for many families. Our BPA Team has been working hard to identify meaningful instructional activities for your child to do while he or she is at home for an extended period of time. Our goal is to provide you with activities that are aligned with what your children typically do during the school day, recognizing it will not be the same as being in the classroom, but everything should be familiar. We worked to provide enough content material for each child to be engaged in academic learning daily.

Through Educational Networks, our school website (bridgeprepsouth.com), will be used as a place where you can access all the instructional activities and assignments. We will be updating as needed and classroom teachers will also be sending out reminders throughout this time.

On our school website, you will need to click on your child's teacher to retrieve the daily instructional assignments. In each teacher's website plan, children can start with the first activity and work their way to complete their assignments daily. We worked to write the directions in "kid-friendly" language so children can be relatively independent as they work through the activities from all of their teachers.

Our intention is to provide you with resources to keep your children actively learning and prevent regression while they are not physically coming to school. Make sure you check each of your child's teacher's website to be kept up to date with required assignments. We appreciate your partnership as we navigate this unknown territory together. This also a great time to follow our school on Facebook and Instagram social media sites and see daily updates and pictures. We know our students will love to see themselves and their friends in our past school events!

Please feel free to reach out to any of our staff members through e-mail if you have any questions or concerns along the way. We will reply in a timely manner. Remember we are in this situation along your side and are here to make this as easy as we possibly can especially for your children, our students.

With Great Appreciation,

Yvette Rodriguez

Principal

